
Hi,  

My name is Enea and I am a speciality trainee in Histopathology.  I was able to participate at the 
International Junior Academy Summer School 2024 through a bursary granted by the British Division 
of the International Academy of Pathology. The event was a great opportunity to meet 
Histopathology trainees from other countries. I was able to exchange experiences and learn about 
different training programmes throughout Europe. The event comprised of three days of lectures, 
focusing especially on Lung Pathology and Hematopathology. All the lectures were well structured, 
presented by experts in their fields. The summer school also involved social programmes. All the 
attendees participated in a very interesting guided tour of the city of Budapest. The tour was very 
informative. Furthermore, I was able to present a very interesting case from my department 
regarding metastatic clear carcinoma of the ovary in the lungs. I would encourage any 
histopathology trainee interested to attend the future events as it is a great opportunity to meet 
histopathology trainees from different countries as well as attend very informative lectures. 

 

 


